
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  

 
Following our successful accreditation of the 

Best Practice with Teaching Assistants award 

in 2021, it is now time for our re-

accreditation.  We are sure that you will agree 

that the Teaching Assistants at Wood Fold are 

an invaluable part of the school team and will 

thoroughly deserve the recognition for their 

hard work and support they provide to school. 

 

 
 

Young Voices Concert 
On Tuesday, our school choir were 

phenomenal when they performed at the 

Young Voices Concert in Manchester’s AO 

Arena.  Along with 8994 other children and 

staff, they sang and danced their hearts out to 

a variety of songs they had been learning for 

months.  We are so proud of the children's 

attitude and behaviour during the experience 

and cannot wait to be back next year! 

 

 
No Smoking/Vaping & No Dogs 

A reminder that dogs are not to be brought 

onto the school premises even if they are 

being carried.  Also, as Wood Fold is a ‘no 

smoking’ site, please could all parents/carers 

refrain from smoking or vaping on the school 

premises. 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is RH with 95.3% and for KS2 

it’s Y5D with 99.1%. 

 

      
 

 Indoor Athletics - Bronze Finalists! 
Yesterday morning, children from Y5 & Y6 

took part in the annual Sports Hall Athletics 

event at Leigh Sports Village. This included a 

mixture of track and field events including the 

javelin throw, vertical jump, speed bounce and 

team relays.  Wood Fold finished in 3rd place 

earning themselves the bronze medal!  The 

team have worked incredibly hard over the 

last few weeks going to Shevington High 

School after school to train and this hard work 

has paid off! They are now looking to defend 

their Town Sports trophy in the summer, 

hoping to become three-times champions! 

 

Fledglings Nursery 
Tempest Photography Orders 

Please order your photos online through 

Tempest Photography by Thursday 22nd 

February to qualify for free delivery to school. 

www.tempest-orders.co.uk  

 

School Dinners 
Next week, we will be on Week 2; the menu 

is available to view here: 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/19455068 

 

Community Information 
‘The Wilfs’ Youth Organisation  

‘The Wilfs’ is a youth organisation offering fun, 

games, activities and friendship and meet at 

St Wilfrid’s Academy, Rectory Lane, Standish 

on Mondays between 6.30 pm – 7.30 pm.  

They are re-launching their junior section (7-

10 years) on Monday 26th February and would 

love your child to be part of it.  For more 

information call Ian on 07940 359058 or Mike 

on 07716 753164. 

 

 REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Friday 16th February - Break up from school 

(usual finish times). 

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/
https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/19455068
https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file/19455068

